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PERMANilNT MISSION OF 'J'HE REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA 

TO THE UNITED NATIONS 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Armenia to the United Nations presents 
its compliments to the Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations and, with 
reference to the latter's Note Verbale LA/COD/2/1, elated 17 January 2022, has the 
honour to transmit the information on implementation of the General Assembly 
resolution 75/138 of9 December 2021, entitled "Status of the Protocols Additional to 
the Geneva Conventions of 1949 and relating to the protection of victims of armed 
conflicts". 

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Aimenia to the United Nations avails 
itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of Legal Affairs of the United Nations 
the assurances of its highest consideration. 
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New York, 1 June 2022 

 
















